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The Norwegian company, Normeca As, has signed a contract with the health 
authorities in Norway for the delivery of 852 protection suits, to be distributed to all 
emergency hospitals in Norway. In addition, 15 complete decontamination units will 
be delivered to 15 central- and regional hospitals all over Norway. The specific 
hospitals which will receive the decontamination units will be decided at a later stage.  
 
As part of the agreement, Normeca AS, will provide 2 days training in 
decontamination and use of the equipment, for up to 30 persons for each hospital 
receiving the decontamination units. Normeca AS will also assist all the emergency 
hospitals in training for use of the protection suits. 
 
Last week Normeca AS signed a similar agreement with the Norwegian Civil Defence 
Authority. The first 2 decontamination units have already been delivered, and more 
than 70 persons have been trained in use of the equipment. The total value of the 
contracts, including tents, heaters, electric generators and detection equipment for 
chemical gas, is approx. NOK 55 mill, and the equipment will be delivered before 
year end. After the delivery of this equipment, Norway will have one of the world’s 
highest standards of protective material in case of chemical accidents and terrorist 
attacks with offensive chemical weapons. 
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